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Project ID: 2022-08-0175

Project Name: Establishment of Swine Al sa Barangay with facilities and Equipment
in Rosario, La Union

Project Location: Rosario, La Union

BID BULLETIN NO. 3

August 30, 2022

Subject: Notice of Postponement

In view of the bid bulletins that will be issued to answer clarification and questions
from contractors and to comply with the 7-day requirement before bid opening, all
concerned are hereby notified that the said Deadline of Submission and Receipt of
Bids will be on September 16, 2022 at 1:00 in the afternoon and Bid Opening will start

at 1:30 in the afternoon.

That this notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of revised
IRR of RA 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

AB%L A.JOSON

BAC Chairman

A food-secure and resilient Philippines
with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk
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August 30, 2022

Notice of Postponement and Reschedule

Establishment of Swine Al sa Barangay with facilities and Equipment in Rosario,
La Union

Project no: 2022-08-0175

In view of the bid bulletins that will be issued to answer further clarifications and
questions from contractors and to comply with the 7-day requirement before bid
opening, all concerned are hereby notified that the said Deadline of Submission
and Receipt of Bids will be on September 16, 2022 at 1:00 in the afternoon and
Bid Opening will start at 1:30 in the afternoon.

In addition, this postponement is due to the preparation and conduct of the
National Rice Technology Forum on September 11-15, 2022 in Bacarra, Ilocos

Norte where all ATI-RTC I Staff including the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC)
are greatly involved.

That this notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of
revised IRR of RA 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.
Very Truly Yours,

AB L A.JOSON
BAC Chairman

A food-secure and resilient Ph tippines




